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I would like to voice my concerns regarding the proposed licensing hours for the Bridge Inn at 
Oxton
The current noise levels at this venue are already disruptive
especially during the summer months when they play music outside and have a DJ playing in an 
open air marquee in the field I live a distance away and can clearly hear the noise
Consideration has to be taken into account for residents living closer to this venue. There are 
several bungalows for elderly residents within close proximity and cottages next door
Aside from the noise from the music there will be the added disruption when people leave the 
venue, chatting, shouting, slamming car doors, revving engines etc. Due to the wholly 
inadequate parking at this venue which currently causes customers to double park up the Main 
Street to Elmcroft then this noise nuisance continues through the village
We are a small country village in a conservation area not a city centre site and really do not need 
to attract a late bar and party venue with all the potential problems that entails

Kind regards
Jayne Rippingale

Sent from my iPhone


